
 

Our Ref:  CBA/AH 
 
18th April 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you safe and well at this time. 
 
We are writing to parents/carers of Year 6 pupils to invite them to some taster events.  40 places are available for each session.  
We will be running an enrichment event for your child to support them with the transition from Primary to Secondary School. 
 
These events are aimed at any Year 6 pupils.  We feel this would be an excellent opportunity for your child to experience 
activities in both our PE Department and our Food Technology Department and learn in our wonderful facilities.  
 
Pupil Enrichment Event 
Stockingford/Croft and other feeder schools  
The event will run as a twilight from 3.45p.m. until 6.00p.m. on Wednesday 26th April 2023 
Park Lane/St Pauls and other feeder schools  
The event will run as a twilight from 3.45p.m. until 6.00p.m. on Thursday 4th May 2023 
 
We request that parents/carers drop their children off at 3.45p.m. and pick them up at 6.00p.m. promptly.  We will be 
providing food and drink for pupils at 3.45p.m. in the Canteen.  At 4.00p.m. pupils will split into groups (with their Primary 
School peers) to take part in an enrichment activity.  For the second hour, pupils will swap and take part in the other.  The 
sessions will run as set out below: 
 

 4.00 – 5.00p.m. 5.00 – 6.00p.m. 
PE Group 1 Group 2 

FOOD TECHNOLOGY Group 2 Group 1 
 
Each activity will involve an insight into our curriculum, meeting staff and pupil representatives at the Academy and practical 
work.  Pupils are able to wear what they wish, but we recommend clothes to cook in.  They will be provided with safety and 
protective equipment where applicable.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the event outlined above, please click the link below to sign up and fill in a consent form. 
Please ensure you have signed up by 4.00p.m. on Tuesday 25th April 2023. 
 
Sign up form:  
https://forms.office.com/e/51Z9VsasKb  
 
If you are reading a paper copy of this letter, please visit our website and go to PARENTS and YEAR 6 TRANSITION to complete 
the form. 
 
If you have any questions on any of the above, please contact me by email cerina.barnes@midlandat.co.uk and I look forward 
to meeting you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
C Barnes 

 
Cerina Barnes 
Assistant Principal 
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